Dr. C. Everett Koop Children's Hospital 18th and Bainbridge Streets Philadelphia, Pa. 19146

Dear Dr. Koop:

I would be most happy to have the opportunity to meet you personally and to talk with you. My weekends are busy now that I am serving as an interim pastor; however, since during the January intersession all of my classes are in the morning, my afternoon schedule is flexible and we should have little difficulty getting together. Perhaps we could meet for a late lunch somewhere. Of course, you are most welcome to visit in our home (apartment 211, here at the Seminary) or to meet in my office.

With every good wish for the New Year.

Very sincerely yours,

Thomas F. McDaniel

(nots: no 's")